AUSTRALIAN FEDERATED UNION OF LOCOMOTIVE EMPLOYEES

Circular: 88/20 Ref: AFULE Christmas 23/12/2020



AFULE Christmas Closure

Dear members,

The AFULE State Office will be closed from 12pm Thursday 24 December 2020 and will reopen 8am Monday 4 January 2021.

During this period please contact your local depot representative or Divisional Councillor, or if it is roster or pay related contact the relevant department of the company.

There will be a staff member available from 10am to 2pm Tuesday 29, Wednesday 30 December, & Thursday 31 December, to take any urgent matters during this closure period.

Everyone at the AFULE would like to wish all our members and their families a wonderful and safe Christmas and New Year.

Please contact your state office on 3844 9163 or statesecretary@afule.org.au if you would like further information.

In Solidarity,

Michael McKitrick State Secretary

